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Update: 10.06.15 

Detectives have identified the homicide victim as Robert William Regan, W/M, 4/23/48, 
a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

No further information is available for release at this time.  
   
Original: 10.05.15 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating a homicide that 
occurred on October 5

th
 shortly before 5:00 A.M. The incident took place in the 1300 

block of Northeast 3
rd

 Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received a call of a deceased male found lying 
outside in a yard.  
 

The victim is a white male, 67 years of age, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

No further information is available for release at this time.  
 

This is an active investigation. Detectives are encouraging anyone who may have 
information about the incident or who may have witnessed the incident to contact 
Detective Jason Wood at 954-828-5344, Sgt. Steve Novak at 954-828-5556, or 
Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477 (TIPS).    
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